
 

 

TO:  NAN Chiefs & Tribal Councils 
FROM: NAN Governance Committee 
DATE: June 20, 2023 

SUBJECT: 2023 By-Election & Head Electoral Officer 

CC: NAN Executive Council 

 
 
This memo is to provide notice that Audrey Gilbeau has assumed the 
responsibilities as Head Electoral Officer for the by-election for the position 
of Grand Chief of Nishnawbe Aski Nation (NAN) on August 16, 2023, during 
the 41st Annual Keewaywin Conference in Thunder Bay. 
 
In accordance with NAN election procedures, she will oversee all aspects of 
the election and will deal with any and all issues during the campaign period 
and election process. She will remain in office for two weeks following the 
election. 
 
The Head Electoral Officer will provide you with full details on the by-election 
process and timelines. These will be posted at www.nanelection.ca with her 
contact information. 
 
Information and registration for the Keewaywin Conference is now being 
provided by NAN and is available online at www.nan.ca 
 
Miigwetch. 

http://www.nanelection.ca/
http://www.nan.ca/

